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Pre-Reception have a visit from the police! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pre-Reception have had a busy and exciting week celebrating love. The children have been 
talking about who they love and making beautiful Valentine's cards for their family and 
friends. It was a wonderful week full of warmth and kindness. 

To end the week, we had a special visit from our Police Community Support Officers to finish 
our topic of ‘people who help us’. The children had a fantastic time trying on police uniforms 
and exploring the police car. They even got to sit inside the car and listen to the siren and see 
the flashing lights. It was an amazing experience, and the children had so much fun learning 
about the important work the police do in our community. 

Have a lovely half term! 

 

Miss Gemma Logan 

 

 

 

 


